Riverbay Service Update to residents, March 27, 2020

To help prevent transmission of COVID-19 and protect both our workers and residents, the Co-op
City Times will be delivered in building lobbies until further notice. We ask that you keep the
newspaper stacks neat and tidy since we have limited staff on-site primarily to deal with
emergencies.

Delivery to the townhouses will continue as it normally does.

We are ordering more cardboard boxes and once they arrive, the newspapers will be deposited in
the boxes in the lobbies. While some buildings may already have boxes, others do not until we
receive a new supply. We ask for your cooperation and patience.

If you are going to the lobby, please bring newspapers up for your neighbors especially those who
are among our vulnerable population.

We also remind you that the deadline for filing your income affidavit has been extended to May
29, 2020. This year, you are not required to notarize the affidavits. More information will be in
next Saturday’s Co-op City Times.

Please keep working together and taking care of each other as we weather these trying times.

Stay safe.



